
MARCH EVENTS
Sunday, 8th All County Band & Art Show, 2 PM

Tuesday, 10th ACT Testing, 8 AM

Wednesday, 11th PCL Scholastic Bowl

Friday, 20th 2 Hour Delay - Staff Inservice

End of 3rd Nine Weeks

Monday, 30th Baseball @ New Knoxville, 5 PM

Softball @ Wayne Trace, 5 PM

Tuesday, 31st Baseball vs Miller City, 5 PM

Softball vs Miller City, 5 PM
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COUNTY SCIENCE FAIR RESULTS (15 OTTOVILLE PARTICIPANTS)
Congratulations to the following County Science Fair participants:

- Andreya Swint received an Excellent and the Outstanding Report Award

- Elyse Walston received an Excellent

- Haley Horstman and Makayla Unterbrink received a Superior and won the Botany Award

- Carlie Knotts received a Superior

- Meline Peck received a Superior and won the Medical Award

- Collin Schnipke received a Superior

- Jayden Saxton received a Superior and the Physics Award

- Landon Horstman and Jackson Ricker received a Superior and the Chemistry Award

- Abby Hohlbein and Wyatt German received a Superior and the Outstanding Report Award

- Paige Turnwald received a Superior and the Dental Award and the Outstanding Presentation Award

- Jocelyn Langhals received a Superior, the Animal Science Award and the Environmental Award

- Cole Knippen received a Superior, a Perfect Score, the Medical Award, and the Nutrition/Fitness/
Health Award

8TH GRADE GIRLS ARE PCL CHAMPS!

go big green!

HOMECOMING QUEEN KYLEE 
HOERSTEN AND HOMECOMING 

KING KYLE LOOSER!



Dinosaur Research
The first grade classes recently researched 
dinosaurs using a variety of sources such as 
web sites, non-fiction books, Epic, and even 
their reader! As they researched, they notated 
interesting facts. Afterward, these facts were 
turned into informational writing passages 
that were displayed for all to read and enjoy. 
To accompany the facts, each student created a 
standing dinosaur. Great creativity first grade!

preorder 2020 yearbooks
Please take a minute to visit the website jos-
tens.com and secure a copy of the 2020 year-
book for your child. Yearbook prices start at 
$50 and they will be distributed at the start 
of next school year. By preordering, you are 
guaranteed a copy and will not have to worry 
about the yearbook program selling out of 
yearbooks. Thank you for supporting us!

math competition
Ottoville Middle School students, standing 
from left to right, Reese Horstman, Isabelle 
Furley, Matthew Horstman and Quinton 
Schnipke recently competed in the Math Counts 
Competition in Defiance.  This mathematics 
foursome finished in sixth place against other 
teams from around the area.  Thank you to 
these students on their continued academic 
drive and to Kevin Horstman who traveled with 
this group.  Outstanding Job!  








